
 

 

 

Welcome 

On behalf of the NCCSA board, we would like to welcome everyone to 

the 2022 NCCSA Conference at Atlantic Beach, NC.  This conference will 

be very beneficial for every Crime Stoppers board.  Get ready for some 

fun, training, networking, food, and enjoy a little beach time too. 

Purpose 

Our purpose is to support existing Crime Stoppers programs as well as 

the cultivation of new programs.  We hold annual conferences to help 

strengthen programs and to learn from each other.  Some of our recent 

topics included board development, tip management systems, fund 

raising, marketing and more.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

HISTORY 

In May of 1991, there were thirteen Crime Stoppers programs in North Carolina.   

Eight of the Crime Stoppers programs met in Morehead City to unite and form our 

State Association.   

MISSION STATEMENT 

The North Carolina Crime Stoppers Association, Inc. was formed as an umbrella 

organization for Crime Stoppers programs in our state. 

CONTACT 

Main contact:  Lt. Shelly Hartley, Caldwell County Sheriff’s Department, 828 759-

1526.  In addition, there are 15 board members throughout the state who will 

assist you as needed. Contact our website:  nccrimestoppers.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 


